Notice of Project: 862306
Construction

Submitted: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 9:39 a.m. Pacific Time

Except as permitted by OHS regulation 20.2(4), WorkSafeBC must be provided at least 24 hour written
notice prior to the start of the work activity. Work on this project, including set up activities, may begin
on September 9, 2020, 9:39 a.m. Pacific Time, or on the start date indicated on the Notice of Project —

whichever is later.

OHS regulation 20.2(3) requires that a copy of the Notice of Project is posted at the worksite for the

duration of the project.

Worksite Location
City Location
1 Gibsonds 49°23'32.6"N 123°31'06.5"W

Owner or agent representative of this worksite:

Taurus Consulting Group
4000 Number 3 Rd

#6235

Richmond, British Columbia
Canada, V6X 0J1

Project:

Project cost greater than $100,000
Designed by a professional engineer
Work in a trench over 30 m (100 ft) long

Planned start date Duration
9/9/2020 4 Months

Person responsible for co-ordinating health and safety activities:

Taurus Consulting Group

Person in charge of the project:
Judy Chu

Manager

778-882-6810
taurusconsultinggroupltd@gmail.com

Prime contractor:

taurus Consulting Group
4000 Number 3 Rd

# 6235

Richmond, British Columbia
Canada, v6X 0J1

Prime contractor designated in writing: Yes
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https://www.worksafebc.com/en/law-policy/occupational-health-safety/searchable-ohs-regulation/ohs-regulation/part-20-construction-excavation-and-demolition#SectionNumber:20.2
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Notice of Project: 862306
KYsare

General construction:
Industrial - Earth work

Total number of floors (below and above ground):
0

Total floor area:
0 sq feet

Service construction:
Sewer line
Water line

New service or a repair to an existing service:
New

Electrical declaration:
The project will use GFCI protection of installed receptacles in accordance with the requirements of the
BC electrical code.

Submitted by:

Judy Chu

778-882-6810
taurusconsultinggroupltd@gmail.com

Limitations

Neither the issuance of a Notice of Project humber, nor the absence of follow-up action by WorkSafeBC
indicates acceptance or approval of the information provided. If you have any safety concerns
regarding this project, contact the person in charge of this project or WorkSafeBC prevention
information line at 604.276.3100 or 1.888.621.7233.

Significant changes
If the information on the Notice of Project significantly changes, the new information must be
submitted to WorkSafeBC as soon as possible and posted at the worksite.

To update the information, provide WorkSafeBC with the Notice of Project humber, the worksite
address, and a summary of the changes you want to make by either:

Email: prevhop@worksafebc.com
Fax: 604.276.3247
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